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December 20, 2013
Principal’s Message
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It has been a very busy and exciting few months in the school and we all look forward to a well-deserved break.  During the past couple of weeks, students and staff worked hard on the Christmas assembly preparations. We enjoyed seeing the number of parents and visitors who were able to share the assembly and appreciate the students as they showcased their talents. On behalf of all the staff, I wish our North Ridge Elementary families the best of the season and a safe and restful holiday.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
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Kindergarten registration begins in all Surrey schools on Monday January 20, 2014, for all students who were born in 2009, and will be attending kindergarten in September 2014.  Registration for students entering Kindergarten next fall cannot be accepted prior to January 20, 2014.  You may either register in person or pick up a form from the office and complete it at home.  For a complete list of documents required for kindergarten registration, please refer to    surreyschools.ca/northridge  
under Parents/School Registration.

SCHOOL BOTTLE DRIVE in January

The Parent Group has asked that you save your bottles from the holidays as they will be doing a bottle drive to raise funds for our school early in the new year.  More information will come home during the first week back to school. 
STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY JANUARY 6, 2014

